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For Date: 07/20/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-8508         0139 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:39:00  Clrd-01:56:44
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-01:44:14  Clrd-01:53:38
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:44:17                 Arvd-01:44:22  Clrd-01:56:44
         Narrative:      

228 is clearing the parking area of cars doing donuts and   
parties lighting fireworks

         Narrative:      
Parties moved along.

25-8510         0153 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 138 RAYNHAM
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports an Erratic Operator in the Town of   
Raynham. Call transferred via PSAP.

25-8511         0156 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

228 reports being flagged down by a motorist who reported an   
MVA near Domino's in Brockton. Brockton Police were notified   
and are en route.

25-8515         0545 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:47:12  Clrd-07:14:03
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warning issued for speeding and passing   
violations.

25-8518         0842 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-08:42:00  Clrd-08:46:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop for possible stolen plate.   

25-8520         0915 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:15:40  Clrd-09:17:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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25-8523         1009 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/20/2025 1017
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:11:20  Enrt-10:11:27  Arvd-10:15:17  Clrd-10:17:19
         Narrative:      

Sig 2- commercial burglary alarm, back door motion. Key   
holders unreachable.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-8530         1542 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 143] LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:42:30  Clrd-15:48:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-8531         1649 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for LTC fingerprinting.

25-8532         1652 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:53:30                 Arvd-17:08:23  Clrd-17:22:40
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

226 assisting attached party retrieve property from above   
address.

25-8533         1654 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party practice shooting in the above area.

25-8534         1729 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:30:44                 Arvd-17:37:29  Clrd-17:46:51
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states he was walking on a trail in the woods   
and ended up in the parking lot of a business and was   
confronted by a male party and the caller ran off and called   
911. Caller would like to speak with an Officer. Cruiser   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
226 providing courtesy shuttle to the Bridgewater Town line.   

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off. Cruiser clear.   

25-8535         1800 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 07/20/2025 1835
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       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:00:49  Clrd-18:35:28
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
May's Towing removed vehicle from roadway. Report to follow.   

25-8536         1928 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:28:03  Clrd-19:36:23
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

25-8537         2153 PARKING COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    MERRITT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:14:07                 Arvd-22:18:42  Clrd-22:21:46
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller states a neighbor is having a party and is concerned   
that vehicles parked on the street may cause a hazard is   
someone tries to drive down the street.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and stated that no vehicles are causing   
a hazard. Cruiser clear.   

25-8540         2253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:53:00  Clrd-07/21/2025 @ 00:01:17
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:56:09                 Arvd-22:56:11  Clrd-22:59:30
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-23:10:26                 Arvd-23:10:32  Clrd-23:23:38
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-00:06:07                 Arvd-00:06:14  Clrd-07/21/2025 @ 00:29:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
228 has male party 10-3. 227 requesting NIL. A1 Towing   
notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and will be en route to the station.   

         Narrative:      
227 states A1 Towing has removed vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in the station at this time.   

         Narrative:      
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On call clerk call and set bail as Personal Recognizance and   
a sober ride.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in a cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed via phone call at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner transported to his residence by 228.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-255-AR
            Arrest:    MORLAND, MIOCHE        
           Address:    21 MEADOW LN Apt. #4   BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    38
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

For Date: 07/21/2025  -  Monday   

25-8542         0059 ESCORT / TRANSPORT Taken to Family / Guardian   

  Location/Address:    [BRI] MEADOW LN
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:01:56                 Arvd-01:02:40  Clrd-01:13:31
         Narrative:      

228 transporting male party to residence in Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at residence and left in custody of his   
girlfriend.   

25-8551         0614 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] PEARL ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call transferred from Easton for a report of an   
erratic operator and possibly a rolling domestic disturbance   
with a female party hanging out the window. Call transferred   
to Brockton PSAP.

25-8550         0618 ALARM, FIRE Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 07/21/2025 0635
  Location/Address:    [WEG 641] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:20:19  Enrt-06:23:09  Arvd-06:26:49  Clrd-06:35:03
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states she was woken up by her fire alarm. She   
does not see any fire or smell any smoke. Party was told to   
evacuate from the residence. WBFD notified. Cruiser   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time.  All units clear.

25-8552         0659 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:00:30                 Arvd-07:01:13  Clrd-07:01:52
         Narrative:      

Caller states there is a shovel in the roadway in the above   
area and belives it could be a hazard if struck by a   
vehicle.
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         Narrative:      
227 removed shovel from roadway and gave it to the DPW.   

25-8553         0759 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-08:31:33                 Arvd-09:15:04  Clrd-09:17:18
         Narrative:      

Cig/2 commercial alarm. Multiple zones, emergency motion,   
shipping door.

         Narrative:      
227 located party. Party is with Ellis Fire and Alarm   
System's.   

25-8555         0843 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-08:44:38  Clrd-09:42:18
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:42:25                 Arvd-09:42:26  Clrd-10:58:36
         Narrative:      

Officer out at CATS Camp.

25-8556         1000 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:05:32                 Arvd-10:14:46  Clrd-10:15:42
         Narrative:      

Buisness caller reporting of a pony running around freaking   
out. CP believes the area the pony is in is to small. CP   
states the area is only about 8ft.

         Narrative:      
227 checked the area pony is in a gated area with a tent   
over it.   

         Narrative:      
Farm was notified. Manager is going to have someone move the   
pony to a larger area.

25-8560         1249 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:55:35                 Arvd-12:57:00  Clrd-13:06:20
         Narrative:      

Minor MVA near the above location. No injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave under their own power.

25-8566         1554 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 558] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-16:11:58                 Arvd-16:12:00  Clrd-16:12:00
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to speak with an officer regarding a past   
MVA. Incident is on CCTV footage.   

         Narrative:      
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Party spoke with 224, report to follow.   

25-8568         1659 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Unfounded    
       Vicinity of:    AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:04:13                 Arvd-17:04:15  Clrd-17:09:28
         Narrative:      

WBFD checking the area attached for reported odor of smoke.   

25-8569         1700 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 699] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:00:52  Clrd-17:02:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-8570         1742 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   
Receipt issued.   

25-8571         1755 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up property - property returned.   

25-8572         1802 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 07/21/2025 1827
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-18:03:19  Clrd-18:15:58
                       Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for stop violation.   

25-8573         1809 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 5] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:09:00  Clrd-19:21:49
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:10:16                 Arvd-18:14:04  Clrd-18:39:45
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-18:39:47                 Arvd-18:39:49  Clrd-19:21:50
                       Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
228 enroute to station with male party.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en-route.   
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         Narrative:      
Negative Q5

         Narrative:      
Party in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI completed mugs & prints.   

         Narrative:      
Bail set at $250.00

         Narrative:      
Cash bail received in hand. Clerk notified.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-256-AR
            Arrest:    DASILVA, JOSEMAR O       
           Address:    110 DEAN ST Apt. #51   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    36
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION TO CONCEAL ID
                       UNINSURED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE

25-8575         1938 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-19:38:43                 Arvd-19:38:45  Clrd-19:45:47
                       Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to speak with an officer regarding   
suspicious activity on bank statements.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-8576         1955 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to turn in attached plate found on roadway   
near residence.   

         Narrative:      
Called owner and left voice mail.   
Plate will be placed in officers report room.   

25-8577         2337 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1049] ELIZABETH LN
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-23:40:04                 Arvd-23:43:18  Clrd-23:49:14
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup, no answer on call back.   
Voicemail left.   

For Date: 07/22/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-8578         0159 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:59:27  Clrd-02:01:42
         Narrative:      
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Property appears secure at this time.

25-8580         0203 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:03:54  Clrd-02:04:45
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8581         0205 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:05:50  Clrd-02:07:24
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8583         0208 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:09:12  Clrd-02:10:02
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8584         0212 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:12:42  Clrd-02:17:15
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8586         0237 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 07/22/2025 0512
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:37:30  Clrd-02:42:05
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Out with attached vehicle in the parking lot.   

         Narrative:      
Made contact, operator stated he was taking a nap. Sent on   
his way at this time.   

25-8590         0943 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:43:44  Clrd-09:48:22
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8591         0956 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:56:43  Clrd-10:09:03
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for lights violation.

25-8592         0959 INSPECTIONS Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/22/2025 1252
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-09:59:00  Clrd-12:51:12
         Narrative:      

Sergeant performing bi-annual administrative inspection of   
lockup area.

25-8593         1026 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:26:27  Clrd-10:36:44
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for failure to stop at stop sign.

25-8595         1044 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release.

25-8596         1101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:01:24  Clrd-11:05:39
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for no inspection sticker.

25-8597         1113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:13:44  Clrd-11:17:08
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front license plate.

25-8598         1146 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 26] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:47:00  Clrd-11:53:33
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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25-8599         1339 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/22/2025 1358
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:41:44                 Arvd-13:43:25  Clrd-13:58:07
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a MVA with no injuries, 226   
dispatched.

25-8600         1346 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release form.

25-8602         1408 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release form.

25-8604         1415 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/22/2025 1445
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:15:52  Clrd-14:45:28
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

226 requesting NIL, Marks Towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
Marks on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow,   

25-8605         1436 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.

25-8606         1438 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up foud trailer plate.

25-8608         1509 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 81] WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting traffic enforcement in area of attached   
location.

25-8610         1543 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:43:35  Clrd-16:10:15
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.

25-8611         1604 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting two rabbits dead by the road.   
DPW notified.   

25-8612         1655 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller asking if anyone located a lost set of   
keys. Does not appear they have been recovered and brought   
to the station at this time. Described them as a few house   
keys with no distinguishing characteristics.   

25-8614         1738 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak to a detective.   
Transferred to voicemail of D1.   

         Narrative:      
D3 spoke with party. RP believed she received a miss call   
from WBPD. After speaking with her the call may have came   
from Bridgewater or EBPD not WBPD.   

25-8615         1744 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:49:08                 Arvd-17:49:11  Clrd-18:04:46
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting they saw an MVA on off ramp   
of Route 24. One call no report of PI or injury.

         Narrative:      
226 reports no injuries or tow needed. Report to follow.   

25-8616         1747 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 50] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:51:21                 Arvd-17:51:31  Clrd-17:51:53
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 no contact with key holder. Zone is first floor   
office door to second floor.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure at this time.   

25-8617         1819 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:20:38  Enrt-18:20:41  Arvd-18:23:25  Clrd-18:35:13
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting there is possibly a dead dog   
in the river.   

         Narrative:      
228 observed animal in the water and reported it is not a   
dog.   

25-8621         1946 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

911 caller on Route 24. Transferred to MSP.

25-8622         2137 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-21:38:43                 Arvd-21:46:29  Clrd-21:53:10
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 no contact with key holder. Zone is overhead doors   
one and two.   

         Narrative:      
No one in the area, building appears secure.   

For Date: 07/23/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-8624         0127 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-01:27:38  Clrd-01:29:11
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-8625         0134 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-01:34:44  Clrd-01:37:11
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-8626         0136 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:37:02  Clrd-01:38:46
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8627         0138 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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                                                     Arvd-01:39:02  Clrd-01:40:17
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-8628         0139 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 712] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:39:28  Clrd-01:40:58
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8629         0141 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-01:41:28  Clrd-01:42:31
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-8630         0141 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1412] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:41:51  Clrd-01:42:29
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8632         0146 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:46:55  Clrd-01:47:53
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8635         0158 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:58:15  Clrd-02:02:08
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8636         0202 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:02:34  Clrd-02:02:57
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8640         0706 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:10:30                 Arvd-07:10:33  Clrd-07:46:02
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                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:10:37                 Arvd-07:10:38  Clrd-07:46:00
         Narrative:      

E911 automated crash detection reporting an MVA in the area.

         Narrative:      
Multiple E911 callers reporting an MVA with airbag   
deployment. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested, May's and A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles removed. Report to follow.

25-8641         0731 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off new LTC packet with check. Receipt   
issued.

25-8642         0811 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CHURCH ST + WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Stop sign at attached location was knocked down. DPW   
notified and sending crews out for repair.   

25-8643         0824 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.

25-8644         0825 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:26:11  Enrt-08:26:14  Arvd-08:30:03  Clrd-08:41:51
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he is unable to remove his vehicle   
from attached location because it is leaking anti-freeze.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised he needs to arrange for a private tow   
through AAA.    

25-8645         1008 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:08:29  Clrd-10:23:12
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8646         1018 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  15
  Dispatch Log  From: 07/20/2025  Thru: 07/26/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/05/2025

25-8648         1041 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release and accident report.   
Release and report issued.    

25-8650         1131 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + LEDGELAWN AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:31:54  Clrd-11:35:49
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-8651         1143 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:44  Clrd-12:24:26
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-8652         1155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:55:45  Clrd-12:01:26
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-8653         1216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:16:03  Clrd-12:23:24
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8654         1230 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-8655         1231 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:31:35  Clrd-12:46:38
         Narrative:      

Officer out at youth soccer camp.   

25-8657         1346 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:46:12  Clrd-13:49:07
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-8658         1358 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:58:23  Clrd-14:11:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-8659         1423 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:24:28  Enrt-14:24:31  Arvd-14:25:59  Clrd-15:07:54
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting MVA involving a motorcycle.   
No PI reported.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-8660         1424 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:24:54  Clrd-14:39:40
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Registration showing cancelled.
Party has proper paperwork. Party advised to contact RMV to   
fix issue.   

25-8662         1522 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 811] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:22:39  Clrd-15:24:42
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-8665         1615 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Male party into the station to pick up his daughter's   
belongings. Notarized letter provided.

25-8664         1623 SHOPLIFTING CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:24:54  Enrt-16:24:57  Arvd-16:28:03  Clrd-16:33:54
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a female party in the store that has   
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previously shoplifted.  Party has not shoplifted today.

         Narrative:      
228 reports it was not the same party that shoplifted last   
week.  All checks out ok.

25-8666         1631 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-16:33:53                 Arvd-16:42:35  Clrd-16:43:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an erratic operator.  Reports inconsistent   
speeds and all over the road.

         Narrative:      
227 reports party is elderly and checks ok.

25-8671         1930 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/23/2025 1938
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-19:33:40                 Arvd-19:35:58  Clrd-19:36:02
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:36:10                 Arvd-19:36:35  Clrd-19:38:25
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 8 overhead doors 1 and 2.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-8672         1956 COMPLAINT, GENERAL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party calling to report numerous drivers running the red   
light at above location. Shift supervisor notified.

25-8673         2033 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:35:49                 Arvd-20:43:02  Clrd-20:59:56
         Narrative:      

Party reported her real estate agent heard unusual noises at   
her property after completing a showing and is requesting an   
officer to check the residence.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the residence. All appears in order.

25-8675         2240 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 54] OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:42:17  Enrt-22:42:53  Arvd-22:47:07  Clrd-22:50:03
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ interior burglary rear detector.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

25-8676         2305 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 07/23/2025 2323
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  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:09:19                 Arvd-23:11:44  Clrd-23:23:06
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting DMV.   

         Narrative:      
228 assisted party with changing a tire.

For Date: 07/24/2025  -  Thursday   

25-8678         0003 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 54] OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-00:05:58                 Arvd-00:12:38  Clrd-00:15:53
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, rear motion indicator.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports building checks secure at this time.

25-8683         0336 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-03:36:52  Clrd-03:38:04
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-8684         0340 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-03:40:48  Clrd-03:41:49
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

25-8687         0646 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1508] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-06:46:56  Clrd-07:24:20
         Narrative:      

Traffic enforcement post.  Two stops made for speeding.    

25-8688         0815 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for accident report, report issued.

25-8691         0956 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:56:32  Clrd-09:59:10
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         Narrative:      
Warning for number plate violation.

25-8693         1011 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:12:28                 Arvd-10:12:55  Clrd-10:20:41
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby reporting fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-8698         1200 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/24/2025 1216
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:03:03                 Arvd-12:04:30  Clrd-12:15:59
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting minor MVA, involved vehicles have   
pulled into Wendy's. No reported injuries, 224 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8699         1321 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:22:51                 Arvd-13:23:06  Clrd-13:26:46
         Narrative:      

911 automatic crash notification.

         Narrative:      
224 made contact with involved, cell phone fell out of his   
pocket while driving his motorcycle.

         Narrative:      
Party called back to verify there was no emergency after   
speaking with 224.

25-8701         1333 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:35:23                 Arvd-13:35:24  Clrd-13:45:11
         Narrative:      

Involved picking up property.

25-8703         1445 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:45:56  Clrd-14:47:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

25-8704         1521 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:21:23  Clrd-15:30:15
         Narrative:      
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MV stop.
Party has proper paperwork. Advised to call RMV to fix   
issue.

25-8706         1632 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1257] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:40:37                 Arvd-16:40:52  Clrd-16:49:38
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak to an officer   
regarding a suspicious party that was just at their door.

         Narrative:      
Party was a door to door salesman. Caller was advised to   
call back if he should see the party again.

25-8707         1653 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:53:00  Clrd-16:56:20
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal for defective tail light.

25-8708         1656 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:56:00  Clrd-17:00:11
         Narrative:      

Possible DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay, was on his phone.

25-8710         1718 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 165] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in an ID found in front of the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Message left for party.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater Police will be sending officer to the residence   
to inform party about ID.

         Narrative:      
Party notified and will be in to pick up ID.

25-8711         1722 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + KEENAN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:22:00  Clrd-17:55:02
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:23:08  Enrt-17:23:10  Arvd-17:26:25  Clrd-17:55:01
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
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NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's is on scene.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-8712         1751 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station picking up accident report.

25-8714         1809 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:09:00  Clrd-18:14:53
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal for red light violation.

25-8715         1944 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report. Report given in   
hand.

25-8717         2115 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-21:15:18  Clrd-21:18:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation. Verbal warning.   

25-8718         2217 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Report given in   
hand.

For Date: 07/25/2025  -  Friday   

25-8722         0144 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:44:10  Clrd-01:47:37
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8723         0153 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:53:48  Clrd-01:58:12
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8724         0250 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:50:12  Clrd-02:50:33
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8725         0250 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:51:05  Clrd-02:51:46
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8726         0326 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-03:26:55  Clrd-03:32:21
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY

25-8728         0429 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-04:29:03  Clrd-04:33:12
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.   

25-8730         0457 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-04:57:30  Clrd-05:07:11
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning issued for speeding.   

25-8731         0520 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 482] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-05:20:56  Clrd-05:26:16
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for speeding.   

25-8732         0633 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:35:22                 Arvd-06:38:27  Clrd-06:58:47
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                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

DMV called in to station. Cruiser dispatched to assist.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed from roadway.

25-8734         0750 Break & Entering Building REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 07/25/2025 0955
  Location/Address:    BERT DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:26:38                 Arvd-09:35:46  Clrd-09:48:57
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting officer to report a B&E to his   
property.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-8740         1124 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:24:55  Clrd-11:28:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning hands free violation.

25-8741         1143 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-11:47:38                 Arvd-11:47:41  Clrd-11:58:41
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on black smoke.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD dispatched for illegal burn.   

         Narrative:      
Fire extinguished. Homeowner advised of state rules and   
regulations.   

25-8743         1307 ROAD HAZARD Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:11:19  Enrt-13:11:21  Arvd-13:20:21  Clrd-13:23:38
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a gray bumper blowing in the wind.   

         Narrative:      
Officer checked attached and surrounding area, nothing   
showing.   

25-8745         1415 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:15:58                                Clrd-14:19:41
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:44:19  Enrt-14:46:10  Arvd-14:51:47  Clrd-14:54:33
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 residential burglary alarm on zone 002 entry/ rear   
entry and kitchen/dining room motion. Xfinity Home unable to   
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contact key holder.   

         Narrative:      
Contacted homeowner who stated his mother is in the   
residence, she is unsure how to turn alarm off.   

25-8746         1419 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 07/25/2025 1509
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:19:41  Clrd-14:44:16
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-14:29:46  Enrt-14:29:49  Arvd-14:31:45  Clrd-15:01:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop for unregistered/uninsured vehicle. NIL requested on   
scene. Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting one male party to cousin's residence in   
Brockton, 1000 Main Street.

25-8747         1448 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1568] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:48:43                 Arvd-14:48:47  Clrd-14:48:53
         Narrative:      

227 provided courtesy shuttle to attached party walking   
home.   

25-8748         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:01:14                 Arvd-15:01:17  Clrd-15:18:53
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting minor MVA in parking lot at attached   
location. No PI reported.   

25-8749         1456 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release, release issued.   

25-8751         1531 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:33:05                 Arvd-15:42:48  Clrd-15:54:29
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-15:43:06  Clrd-15:51:32
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 3 car MVA. No PI reported.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD requested on scene for evaluation.   

25-8753         1540 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release and accident report.   
Release and report issued.   
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25-8754         1745 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:45:00  Clrd-17:47:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued.

25-8755         1803 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:03:00  Clrd-18:06:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-8757         1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 07/25/2025 1855
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:44:00  Clrd-18:49:24
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for red light violation.

25-8759         1906 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 07/25/2025 1910
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:06:00  Clrd-19:08:12
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:08:37                 Arvd-19:08:39  Clrd-19:10:03
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for stop sign violation.

25-8760         1925 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:25:00  Clrd-19:38:26
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for marked lanes and taillight violation.

25-8762         1948 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:48:00  Clrd-19:49:46
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning. No inspection sticker.

25-8763         1957 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-19:57:00  Clrd-20:12:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8764         2037 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a DMV on Route 24 South. Caller   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-8765         2222 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:22:00  Clrd-22:25:23
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

For Date: 07/26/2025  -  Saturday   

25-8766         0034 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-00:34:01  Clrd-00:39:10
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-8768         0054 BUILDING CHECK CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:56:27  Clrd-00:57:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on two people standing outside of their   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Parties saw a small cat and were attempting to catch it.   
Parties were advised that the animal probably belongs to the   
farm. Parties have left the area.

25-8769         0102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:02:34  Clrd-01:04:03
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         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

25-8771         0110 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [EAS] WASHINGTON + PURCHASE
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:10:00  Clrd-01:15:08
         Narrative:      

228 is out with MA SP at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Additional units on scene. 228 is clear.

25-8772         0114 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:14:32  Clrd-01:17:32
         Narrative:      

 Property appears secure at this time.

25-8775         0155 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred from Easton, reports following a   
driver who is all over the road. The vehicle turned on to   
Rte 24 North. CP did not follow and did not wish to speak   
with SP. SP Middleboro notified via PSAP.

25-8776         0201 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:01:56  Clrd-02:06:29
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-8777         0207 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:07:29  Clrd-02:07:44
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8781         0554 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:55:43  Clrd-07:21:47
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Multiple citations/warnings issued for stop sign violations.

25-8783         0812 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
       Vicinity of:    VITAL AVE
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:07:47                 Arvd-09:26:27  Clrd-09:31:48
         Narrative:      

Caller reports seeing a mattress with childrens toys   
on/around it while walking dog. Party states items were   
found along the powerlines.   

         Narrative:      
228 taking kubota to investigate items.   

         Narrative:      
Child mattress along with car seat and toys found on trail   
side. Items appear to have been there a long time, no   
identifiable information, nothing suspicious found at this   
time.   

25-8784         0857 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:05:03                 Arvd-09:05:14  Clrd-09:05:16
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Left parking lot door.   
Key holders not contacted.   

25-8786         0947 COMMUNITY POLICING Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1223] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:47:00  Clrd-09:58:33
         Narrative:      

228 out checking the area.   

25-8787         0950 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/26/2025 1002
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:54:26                 Arvd-10:00:11  Clrd-10:02:31
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup. Call was answered and hung up upon callback,   
unable to leave voicemail.   

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area. No emergencies present.

25-8788         0958 COMMUNITY POLICING Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:58:00  Clrd-10:07:08
         Narrative:      

228 out checking the area.   

25-8789         1023 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for tow release.   
Release issued - tow ONLY.   

25-8790         1107 POLICE REQ, General CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:12:05                 Arvd-11:14:58  Clrd-11:18:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reports hearing motorcycle in the area causing a   
disturbance.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle in question was gone upon arrival, female party on   
scene learning to ride, no others in the area.   

25-8793         1126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:26:08  Clrd-11:29:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

25-8794         1139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:39:00  Clrd-11:45:33
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
RMV error on vehicle color, verbal warning for inspection.   

25-8795         1252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:52:17  Clrd-12:59:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8796         1305 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:05:10  Clrd-13:07:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-8797         1311 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:11:57  Clrd-13:18:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker and no front plate.

25-8798         1454 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:58:51  Enrt-14:59:21  Arvd-15:03:39  Clrd-15:03:41
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Residential Panic Alarm   
Unable to reach key holders at this time.   
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         Narrative:      
Accidental by home owners.   

25-8799         1506 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-15:06:42  Clrd-15:40:29
         Narrative:      

Traffic enforcement post.  Two stops made for speeding.    

25-8800         1542 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1586] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:42:52  Clrd-15:48:07
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8801         1639 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 07/26/2025 1817
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:39:19  Clrd-18:13:08
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-17:13:21                 Arvd-17:13:22  Clrd-17:20:01
         Narrative:      

NIL contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
228 10-3 with male party.

         Narrative:      
222 transporting one female party to Cumberland Farms just   
over the town line in Brockton. Starting mileage 51005.9 at   
1716.

         Narrative:      
222 ending mileage 51008.7.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI into building.

         Narrative:      
Male party into station for valid identification for   
arrestee.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk contacted at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk advised personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-261-AR
            Arrest:    NUNEZ CHIMBO, MARIO VINICIO        
           Address:    27 FLORENCE ST Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    27
           Charges:    IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
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                       UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       INSPECTION/STICKER, NO

25-8803         1702 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating she was behind an erratic operator who   
was swerving in and out of lanes on route 24 South.

         Narrative:      
Caller transferred to State Police.

25-8804         1729 SHOPLIFTING Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-17:39:46                 Arvd-17:40:24  Clrd-17:54:21
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating a group of four stole items   
from the attached location.

         Narrative:      
222 in the area. Nothing showing.   

         Narrative:      
222 heading to the attached location to speak with the   
calling party.

         Narrative:      
Calling party gave a description of all four individuals   
involved.

         Narrative:      
BOLO sent out for vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Marion PD advised they were sending officers over to the   
residence of the registered owner of the attached vehicle.

25-8806         1856 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-19:01:20                 Arvd-19:03:41  Clrd-19:07:58
         Narrative:      

Signal two commercial alarm. Zone is the office motion   
alarm.   

         Narrative:      
Calling party attempted to reach a keyholder and was not   
reached.

         Narrative:      
All appeared in order.

25-8809         2012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:12:44  Clrd-20:14:56
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-8811         2042 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Danniel A Arriola 07/26/2025 2216
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  Location/Address:    [BRO 1231] NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:46:15                 Arvd-20:46:18  Clrd-21:55:56
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-20:49:30                 Arvd-20:49:32  Clrd-22:11:30
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers stating there was a major motor   
vehicle accident. Multiple injuries reported. Brockton   
notified as well.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
227 and 228 tied up directing traffic to assist Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
Patients transported to BMC South.

         Narrative:      
All vehicles and debris have been cleared from the roadway.   
Brockton PD took the report of the accident.

25-8810         2044 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Merge: 25-8811 By: 2560   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST

25-8812         2239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 521] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:39:03  Clrd-22:41:37
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-8813         2254 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male party standing in the middle of the   
roadway northbound towards Brockton.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD notified.

25-8814         2302 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:02:40  Clrd-23:05:26
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-8815         2333 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:33:43  Clrd-23:41:48
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.
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